
DECEMBER 22 NEWSLETTER
WE SHOW NO FEAR

January Key Dates

Dear Parents/Carers

It is the end of the first term of the season and what a great time we
have had at the Academy!

Cheer teams took part in their first competition of the season, got some
great results and everyone had a great time. It was lovely to see all the
teams together and we are so grateful to their families for their
support! Bring on the next one!

There is a lot of lost property in the Academy at the moment, we are
going to start posting it in the WhatsApp groups and if not claimed then
we will put it in the second hand box or donate it.

Well done to the winners of our Christmas Hampers, The Palmer family,
The Coldicott family, The Lynch family and Skyla!

Don’t forget to tune into the TV on New Year’s Day to see us
represented in the London Parade!

We would like to wish all our athletes and their families a very Merry
Christmas, and Happy New year  and we look forward to seeing you all
in 2023!

Vickie & Kathryn
Black Ice Directors

Dates Times Event

9th Jan N/A 2023 lessons
resume

13th Jan 6pm - 7:30pm Shards

13th Jan 6pm - 7:30pm Hail

13th Jan 7:30pm - 9pm Hurricane

14th Jan 5pm - 7pm Twister

15th Jan 9:30am -
1:30pm

Blizzard

15th Jan 10:30am -
1:30pm

Titans

15th Jan 2pm - 5pm Blades

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to all our competitive cheer teams at
our first competition of this season

WOW

Also a shout out to our tumble classes at all gyms, the
progression we are seeing weekly is amazing from some
athletes.

Social Media

Please join the below, it's how you will keep up to date
with what your children/you have been up to, along with

current information and updates on closures etc

Private FB Group: Black Ice Academy
Private Instagram: Black Ice Academy

www.blackicecheer.co.uk / info@blackicecheer.co.uk

http://www.blackicecheer.co.uk
mailto:info@blackicecheer.co.uk

